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Dear Mr Thwaite

Golborne and waton winier floWer displays

Thank you for your recent enquiry to the Chief Executive regarding the winter flower
displays in your area.

| am aware that you have recently received a letter to advise that a winter display of flowers
would be installed.

Unfortunately, due to a miscommunication this information is incorrect. As such, Golborne
and Lowton Township will not be receiving winter displays next year. The decision of the
Township Forum to have only summer displays will stand.

| appreciate you may be disappointed with this response. However the decision of the
Forum will not be overturned.

| hope you will accept my apology for the contradictory message that was relayed.
Thank you once again for taking the time to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mark Tilley
Head of Infrastructu
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